
 
 
To:  NADE Board of Directors 
From:  Jennifer Nottingham   
Date:  2/16/22   
Subject: NADE President-Elect 
 
 
Thank you for allowing me to serve as president-elect as NADE. I have been available to the 
NADE president to learn and provide advice and consent. I have participated in meetings with 
the NADE board and with the NADE executive officers on calls with the Office of Disability 
Determinations. I have helped the NADE president prepare for the NADE mid-year board 
meeting.  
 
I have been involved in a NADE national conference planning meeting with the Vermont 
chapter. As I also serve as the NADE legislative director, I will be planning meetings along with 
the NADE president with key stakeholders to occur after the NADE mid-year board meeting.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jennifer Nottingham 
NADE President-Elect 
 


